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Faculty,  
 
This will be my last newsletter as Communications Director. I am so pleased and 
honored to introduce you to Megan Armstrong! She has been on my committee 
since I started this position and will continue to expand this position in an amazing 
way. I am honored to have helped create this Faculty Newsletter and hope that it 
has kept everyone more informed about NUSNA. I hope this continues to foster and 
promote the positive and collaborative relationship that the students have with the 
faculty.  Thank you for everything you have done for us along this nursing student 
journey.  
 
Brittany Haradon, Outgoing Communications Director  

 

 

There are far better things 
ahead than any we leave 

behind 
-C. S. Lewis 



 

 
 

 

 

We are excited to introduce the new Student-Faculty Liaison. Since Allie 
is now our president, her position was up for appointment.  

Student Faculty Liaison 

 

Allen Niperos 
Cohort 45 

 

Allison Calderon 
Cohort 48 

Chula Vista Challenge 
Sunday August 13th, 2017  

 

 

 

Upcoming Faculty Needs 
 

Wednesday October 11th 
0810-1200 

Shower of Blessings 
St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, 

City Heights 
Sunday, October 22nd 0700-

1400 
Giro Gran Fondo 

Medical Aid Station 
 

Email Kat here to sign up! 

mailto:nusna.communityservice@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 

The 2017 CNSA Convention will be held October 6-8 in Pomona, CA. The NSNA Mid Year 

Convention will be held November 2-5 in SD! We are going to start soliciting for student 

biographies. We will choose a set number of delegates based on points system. We would 

love to have faculty come and attend this conference with us! Click the photos for more info! 
 

 

 

https://cnsa.memberclicks.net/
http://midyear.weebly.com/

